

Mascalls Academy is part of the Leigh Academies Trust



CRT/tba 10<sup>th</sup> November 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian,

## Year 7 Consultation Evening - Thursday 24th November 2016

We look forward to seeing you at the Parents' Consultation Evening on Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> November 2016. On the evening, you will have the opportunity to discuss your child's work and progress with subject teachers who are available for consultation by appointment between 4:00pm and 7:00pm.

Your child should attend the evening with you.

Please note however, that for safety reasons, the entrance road into the school is closed to car traffic until 3.30pm.

We recommend that you try to see all of your son/daughter's teachers. Please discuss this with your child and ensure that they are making appointments on your behalf, appointment sheets are available from their teacher/advisor. If you would like an appointment with your Head of Pastoral or one of your child's advisors, please contact them by email to request this.

Yours sincerely

**Catherine Root** 

Head of Earhart College